
 

 

COVID-19 Statement  
 

APICDA has been following the COVID-19 pandemic closely and has been implementing the 
recommendations from state and federal officials to reduce the public health threat and ensure the 
health and safety of our employees and stakeholders. To that end, we've closed our offices as of noon 
on March 17th and our employees are working from home for the immediate future. As our priority 
remains the continuity of our operations and programs and the fulfillment of our mission, we will 
continue to be productive and accessible through phone calls and emails. Our phones will be forwarded 
throughout this unprecedented situation and email correspondence will be answered promptly. Please 
email info@apicda.com if you need to reach us. We remain hopeful that all of our collective proactive 
responses to the pandemic will lessen its impact.      
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